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Increase your brand awareness by affiliating with an exciting international conference being held at
UFV!

The School of Social Work and Human Services at the University of the Fraser Valley, invites you to
partner with us and support social work students as they organize a very exciting conference to be
hosted on the Abbotsford Campus of the University. ‘Reaching Out Together: Connections through
Social Work’ will be taking place from April 28th to May 1st, 2015. We are expecting over 300 local,
national and international participants to attend. Participants will be researchers, practitioners,
academics, students, and policy makers.

Conference Goals:
e Promote Indigenous Research and Practice.
Provide education through continuing professional development to practitioners and students.
Provide networking opportunities and facilitate dynamic connections.
Ensure conference is environmentally friendly in all aspects.
Develop provincial, national, and international connections.
Promote global citizenship.

We are hopeful that you will connect with us to support education and highlight the hospitality of
Abbotsford and the Fraser Valley. We are looking for sponsorship to help make this conference a
success. We are welcoming sponsorship of items for our conference such as conference bags, printing,
banners, volunteer t-shirts, parking fees, to name just a few. Cheques can be made payable to the
University of the Fraser Valley with a memo: SW Conference

For sponsorship opportunities, we have established four levels as follows:

Platinum $2500 and above.
Gold $1200 and above.
Silver $500 and above.
Bronze $250

You will be recognized for your sponsorship in our Conference program and through our UFV wide
communications. Tax donation receipts are not available for sponsorship where your business will be
profiled.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at lucki.kang@ufv.ca or 604-864-4640 if you have any questions or
require further clarification. We look forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Lucki Kang, MSW, RS
Faculty, School of Social Work and Human Services
University of the Fraser Valley



